From:

Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 3:27 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECT to the development DA2023/0130

| CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To Cumberland Council,

| am writing to express my objection to the proposed waste transfer facility at 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492 (DA2023/0130).

The concerns | have are as follows:

1. Potential environmental and public health hazard caused by certain types of waste as well as the fumes, waste water during the waste transfer. This will be harmful to

the residents’ both physical and mental health, the council will loss its reputation and residents will no longer trust the council if the council ignores the potential risks and
put the residents health in danger.

2. Traffic congestion. The large rubbish trucks will bring more traffic on already congested roads, leading to increased inconvenience and delays for commuters, residents,
and pedestrians alike. A great example is the Flemington market in the same suburb, which is already causing big troubles to the residents around this area.

| strongly against this waste transfer facility in Lidcombe proposal, there are many areas in the further west with less population and greater empty spaces for such
facilities, even the Flemington market should be considered to be moved out to the further west!

Kind reparrs
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